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Recent Publications 
The first online volume of the source edition “Voices of an era of transition. South Eastern Europe in 

the long 18th century” will be published in the middle of 2018. A second volume is planned for 2019 

(see Newsletter 4/2018). 

The Board sent out in last autumn a first call for articles to an online lexicon to “Sites of Innovation 

for South Eastern Europe in the 18th century”. The articles in German (!) for this lexicon will be 

published online currently after being reviewed and redacted. Exemplary articles as orientation will 

be published as soon as possible at the website. 

Actual Program 
The exhibition “We and Požarevac. 300 years impact on Europe” is going to be opened at 5th of 

April, 2018 in the Arsenal (“Landeszeughaus”) in Graz. It will be presented till the end of October, 

2018. A short overview will be published at the website after opening. 

At 20th-22th of September under the title “Prosperity and Representation. Economic Recovery in the 

Danube Basin (1718-1918)” will be held a conference in Graz. This conference is a cooperation 

project of the Commission of German Studies in South Eastern Europe (Tübingen/Germany) with 

SOG18 (Further details see Newsletter 3/2018). 

On 10th-11th of May, 2019 will be realised the next conference in Graz. This conference will be 

combined with the first General Assembly of the SOG18 members. The call for the program will be 

published in Newsletter 3/2018. 

Member Call 
The SOG18 has got at the moment 31 members from Austria, Bulgaria, Croatia, Germany, Greece, 
Italy and Romania. 
All members of SOG18 should not hesitate to send their proposals for the SOG18 program by email 
to sog18@uni-graz.at. 
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